
 
 
 
 

Chichester District Council 
Site Allocation Development Plan Document 2014-2029 

 
Notice of publication of the Proposed Modifications to the 

Submitted Site Allocation Development Plan Document 2014-
2029 

 
Chichester District Council has prepared Proposed Modifications to 
the submitted Site Allocation Development Plan Document 2014-2029 
(DPD). Once adopted, this plan will supplement the adopted 
Chichester Local Plan: Key Policies 2014-2029.  
 
The Site Allocation Development Plan Document 2014-2029 was 
submitted to the Secretary of State for independent examination in 
March 2017. As part of the examination, hearings were held in 
September 2017 where issues of legal compliance and ‘soundness’ 
were considered.  Modifications to the submitted plan are now 
proposed to address these issues and this consultation provides those 
with an interest in the Site Allocation Development Plan Document 
2014-2029 to make representations, stating whether the Proposed 
Modifications address these matters, by 5:00pm on Friday 16 March 
2018. The representations will be considered by the Planning 
Inspector conducting the examination.  
 
Representations should only relate to the Proposed Modifications. 
This consultation is not an opportunity to repeat or raise further 
representations about the published DPD or to seek further changes 
to the DPD.  
 
The period for submission of representations will run for six weeks 
from Thursday 1 February 2018 until Friday 16 March 2018. 
Representations should arrive no later than 5.00pm on 16 March 
2018. Anonymous comments or comments received outside these 
dates will not be accepted.  
 
Copies of the Proposed Modifications to the submitted Site Allocation 
DPD and supporting documentation (Sustainability Appraisal, Habitats 
Regulations Assessment) are available at: 
 
Chichester District Council 
East Pallant House, 
1 East Pallant 
Chichester 
PO19 1TY 
(08:45 – 17:10 Mon – Thurs/ 08:45 – 17:00 Fri)  
 
Selsey Area Office 
55 High Street, Selsey. PO20 0RB 
(09:00 – 16:00 Mon – Fri)  
 
Reference copies of the Proposed Modifications to the submitted Site 
Allocation DPD have been placed in Chichester library. Opening times 
for the library can be found at: 
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure/libraries/find_a_library.aspx  
 
An electronic copy of the Proposed Modifications to the submitted 
Site Allocation DPD, all of the supporting documents listed above and 
guidance on how to make a representation will be available to view on 
the Council’s website: http://www.chichester.gov.uk/siteallocation.  

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure/libraries/find_a_library.aspx
http://www.chichester.gov.uk/siteallocation


 
Paper copies of the Proposed Modifications to the submitted Site 
Allocation DPD and all of the supporting documents listed above can 
be requested, for a charge, from the Planning Policy Team at 
Chichester District Council by telephoning 01243 785166 or emailing 
planningpolicy@chichester.gov.uk.   
 
Representations should be submitted either in writing or email to: 

 Planning Policy, Chichester District Council, East Pallant 
House, 1 East Pallant, Chichester PO19 1TY 

 Or emailed to planningpolicy@chichester.gov.uk  
 
Please submit your representations before 5.00pm on 16 March 
2018. 
 
For further information, please contact the Planning Policy team on: 

 01243 785166 

 planningpolicy@chichester.gov.uk 
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